25e Fitzroy Square, London W1T6ER

Camden Council

Camden Planning Department / Development Management
Town Hall

Judd Street

Camden WC1H 9JE

23 August 2024

Dear Daren Zuk

Re: Glebe House, 15 Fitzroy Mews, Planning Ref: 2024/3123/P

I object to the planning application for Glebe House, 15 Fitzroy Mews, W1T 6DP.

The impact of a roof extension / Penthouse with height within metres of my bedroom
at 25E Fitzroy Square would have a catastrophic effect on my life with regards to the
lack of light to my flat, if this were to be applied. The Fitzroy Mews and Glebe House
is to the Western side of Fitzroy Square and acts as my main source of light. Any
change to allow a greater build of Glebe House, over-towering my flat, would destroy
and obstruct my environmental existence with my happy home living in Fitzroy
Square.

Our quality of life as residents as we have known it will diminish if this action is
granted.

I totally resist and object to this planning application. Please keep me informed of
any developments.

Yours sincerel

Charles Stgphens
CC Adam Harrision



